
Tuesday, August 20th 
Happy National Radio Day!  
 
Main Announcements-  
FFA members need to see Mrs. Chastain (sabens) for mum order forms. Any student 
interested in signing up for FFA needs to see Mrs. Chastain in room 122. Dues are $15. 
Last Day to sign up is September 30.  
 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes (FCA) will begin meeting this Wednesday morning. 
They will meet in room 214 at 7:25 a.m.  There will also be a new FCA Classroom page. 
Anyone interested come by 214 to receive the code. 
 
Voting is currently open for Junior Class Officer Nominations.  All juniors should check 
your email and vote by Tuesday, August 20th.  
 
Mrs. Crow's science classes are collecting can tabs for Riley Children's Hospital 
McDonald's house.  Send them with a student or bring them by room 214 any time. 
Soon there will be other locations to drop them off. 
 
Back to school High School and Middle School Yearbooks are on sale now.  High School 
yearbooks start at $39.00 and Middle School yearbooks start at $18.00.  Go to 
jostensyearbooks.com or see Mrs. Stemle to order now.  This is the lowest price of the 
school year and the offer ends September 9th. 
 
High School Yearbooks are available for pick-up. They will be available for pick-up 
before school through Tuesday morning or from Mrs. Stemle in room 114 beginning 
Wednesday. 
 
Don’t forget tomorrow is picture. 
 
Lunch today - Cheeseburger on Bun and fries 
Breakfast tomorrow - Biscuit and Gravy  
 
 


